
 

 

 

Franklin Park Police Department Sponsors 

Toys for Tots Program 

 

Begninning November 1st through December 14th the Franklin Park 
Police Deaprtment will be accepting donations for its annual Toys 
for Tots program. 

- All toys donated must be new and sealed in original packaging 

- Stuffed animals will not be accepted 

- Do NOT gift wrap donated toys 

 

Drop-off the new, unwrapped toys in the lobby of the Franklin Park 
Police Station located at 9451 West Belmont. Your donation will 
help to bring holiday cheer to area children! 

 

Thank you for your support! 


